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THE INSTITUTE OF ACTUARIES.

RESOLUTION OF CONGRATULATION TO SIR G. P. HARDY, K.C.B.

At the meeting of the Council of the Institute of Actuaries, held
at Staple Inn Hall on 13 January 1914, it was unanimously
Resolved:

That the Council offer their warmest congratulations to
Sir George Francis Hardy on his appointment to be a Knight
Commander of the Bath. They recognise that the originality
of Sir George Hardy's contributions to actuarial science and
the inspiring influence of his teaching have won for him, in
an exceptional measure, the esteem and regard of the pro-
fession, and they believe that the members of the Institute
feel a personal pleasure and pride in the signal honour which
has been conferred upon him by His Majesty the King.

ERRATUM.

J. T.A., vol. xlviii, p. 98, line 7 from bottom :

For " 30 per-cent" read " 20 per-cent."
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